
October 19, 2007

Railway crossing repairs to close Highway 37 west of Fort
Saskatchewan
Fort Saskatchewan... 
Highway 37 approximately three kilometres west of Highway 28A will be closed Oct. 21 for railway
crossing repair between 6 a.m. and 8 p.m., weather permitting. The highway will be closed between
Range Roads 234 and 235. Traffic will be detoured onto the local gravel roads. 

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and obey speed limits and other traffic control devices.
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For general information, please contact:

Rick Kowalik 
Maintenance Contract Inspector 
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
780-417-2861
780-975-3119 (cell)

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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